<< MP’s Name Here>>                                         
House of Commons
London                                                                               <<YOUR NAME >>
SW1A 0AA                                                                         <<ADDRESS>>
<<DATE>>
 
 
Dear 
 
 
Reduction in Family Law Firms Offering Legal Aid And Reducing the Fees of Independent Social Workers.
 
Almost half of the firms currently offering Family Law work across the country have been refused legal aid contracts. This work involves some of the most vulnerable children and families in our society.
 
In defence of these decisions the Legal Services Commission say that they have awarded contracts on the basis of quality, however, in reality many experienced solicitors have not been awarded contracts and contracts have been awarded to firms with very little experience.
 
Cases most hit by the loss of so many Family Law Firms involve contested contact, access custody and residence issues, removal of children from their parents, adoptions, and incidents of domestic violence.
 
In many of these cases Children and Family, Judges and Magistrates need an independent professional social work assessment. Cutting the fees of Independent Social Workers force experienced and professional workers out of the vitally independent role.
 
I would ask that you raise these issues with the Minister and suggest an urgent review of the situation.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
<<Name>>
 
(Please replace names with your own details and remember to include your address/contact details to show that you live within the constituency. Delete this instruction when you have finished then print off and send. Your help is invaluable).
